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I support SB422 with regard to "lane sharing" and "filtering" for motorcyclists. 

Passage and ratification of SB422 will, in time, greatly reduce the number of 

motorcycle crashes, and will almost immediately alleviate a fair percentage of "rush 

hour" congestion. Some of the highest population -dense states allow lane sharing 

with great success, there is no good reason why Oregon shouldn't as well.  

 

I am a motorcyclist, and I vote. Please support SB422. 


